

WHEATLAND-CHILI CENTRAL SCHOOLS

Athletics: An Integral Component of Education

Home of the 'Wildcats'

To: Dr. Deborah Leh, Superintendent

From: Scott Melville

Re: Recommendation of Summer Camps and Unpaid Coaches

Date: June 27, 2016

Please recommend to the Board of Education at your meeting on July 1st the following summer camp experience for our athletes:

Girls Softball Location: Softball Field, Weight Room

Dates: Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays

July 5th – August 10th 5:00 PM to 7:00 PM

Upon approval, please recommend the following unpaid coaches to conduct these summer camps.

Softball Summer Camp Unpaid Coach Mike Williams

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns about this program or appointment. Thank you for your support of our athletic programs!